
 

 
 “In Honor of Your Service to Our Country” 

 

 

 
  

            Donation for the servicing of the pond, mulching/weeding of the beds, and maintenance of the deck, stones, plaques and flags. 

                                                                                                   $25    $50    $100   Other $___________ 

 
Donation of $150 to place an engraved plaque on a courtyard stone in honor or memory of a loved one. 

 

                          Name:*  _________________________________________________    Branch:   Air Force  Army  Coast Guard  Marines  Navy 
 

Size/Color:  4” w x 1.5” h black plaque with silver text 

*Engraving is limited to 20 spaces and can be done in TEXT ONLY. A punctuation mark (such as a period, comma, dash, etc.) is considered one space. 
 

Donor Name: _________________________________________________________________________________ 

Address: ___________________________________________________________________________________ 

Email: _______________________________________________________________________________ 

Phone: ______________________________________________________________________ 
 
 

                   
 For Internal Use Only: 

Ck # ______    
Amount: $ _______ 
Date Received: ________ 

Plaque Ordered: ________  
Plaque Placed: ________ 

 

The Courtyard of Honor, located at Dallastown Area Middle School, is a beautiful outdoor venue which honors veterans from 
each branch of the U.S. Armed Forces.  Dedicated in 2011, the Courtyard also serves as an outdoor classroom and meeting 
space and is maintained by the employees and students of Dallastown Area School District, members of the Dallastown Area 
Educational Foundation, and other community volunteers.  We thank you for your support of this tribute to those who serve! 

Please make checks payable to: Dallastown Area Educational Foundation 
 

Mailing address: 
Dallastown Area School District 

℅ DAEF Courtyard 
700 New School Lane 
Dallastown, PA 17313 
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